
 

  

February 17, 2010 
 
 
Ms. Carole J. Washburn 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
RE: Advice Letter – Withdrawal of Filing 

Mashell Telecom, Inc. d/b/a Rainier Connect 
 104 Washington Ave. N., PO Box 639, Eatonville, WA  98328 

 ILEC Tariff WN U-3 
 Advice Number – N/A 

Docket Number UT-100173 
 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
Mashell Telecom, Inc. d/b/a Rainier Connect would like to withdraw its recent filing requesting 
changes to its Tariff WN U-3 under Docket Number UT-100173. 
 
The reason for this withdrawal is that WUTC staff has made us aware of certain sections of the 
Washington Administrative Code that may affect the changes we had requested under our filing.   
Staff has also advised that the format or content of our customer notice regarding this change did not 
fully comply with the requirements of WAC 480-120-194.  The Company is evaluating whether the 
filing should be amended and re-filed or abandoned altogether. 
 
I, Mark Carrier, Regulatory & Compliance Manager for Mashell Telecom, Inc. am the contact person 
for this withdrawal.  I certify that I am authorized to withdraw the filing on behalf of the Company. 

 
Should you have any questions, I can be reached at 360-623-4555. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mark Carrier 
Regulatory and Compliance Manager 
Mashell Telecom, Inc. 
mark.carrier@rainierconnect.net 


